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To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Linda

Last Name - Dickerson 

Organization Name - private citizen 

Comment - It is clear to me that Medicaid expantion is wrong for VA. Our economy is not improving due to the 
uncertainty with Obamacare. We cannot count on federal subsidies they have said they will give us. Funding for the 
expansion of a broken system will ruin VA! A better alternative can be found; therefore, I ask that you reject Medicaid 
expansion for the good of ALL VIRGINIANS.
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